
LOST PET
Mila from the Bronx

Contact: 6464094305
Location: Tomlinson and Rhinelander Ave

Date : May 8, 2017

Mila, our Shiba Inu escape artist, ran away from our front patio a few weeks
ago. We believe based on tips from neighbors and comments on Facebook,
that she was given away to someone else, falsely justified by unfounded and

unsubstantiated claims that we abused our dog.
If you have any information that could lead to the reunion of our family with



Mila, please do not hesitate to contact us at the number above. If you have
Mila, please return her to her vet at 77 Worth Street (Worth Street Vet). They

will hold her and contact us to bring her home, no questions asked. We would
just like to get her back.
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